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Richmond Junior Chess Club 
Established 1975 

 

06/06/2024 

Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to announce that Paul McKeown and Mariusz Janula will continue providing the Chess Club 
in Autumn Term 2024 at Twickenham Preparatory School on Mondays after school.   

The club will start on 16th September, and will run until 2nd December. There will be a break on 21st and 
on 28th September for half-term. The club will therefore be held on 10 sessions in Summer Term 2024. 

The club will be held at the following times: 

• 15:25 – 16:00 Pre-Prep 

• 16:00 – 17:00 Prep 

The cost of the club will be £100 for the term, which is equivalent to £10 per session pro rata. We will 
accept a maximum of 22 children in the Pre-Prep Chess Club and 14 children in the Prep Chess Club. 

All standards will be catered for. 

We have automated the process for booking places at the chess club at TPA. Please use the online form 
provided at: 

• Years 1 & 2 – TPS Sign-Up for Pre-Prep 
• Years 3 – 8 – TPS Sign-Up for Prep 

Bookings will go live at 19:00 on Monday 1st July. 

The text of this letter can be read at: https://rjcc.org.uk/tps-sign-up and downloaded from: TPS - Parents 
Letter Summer 2024. 

If you should have any queries, please email richmond_junior_chess_club@hotmail.com. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Paul McKeown 
Manager – Richmond Junior Chess Club 
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